"Polly, Rodney (EEC)" To Art Smith/R4/USEPA/US@EPA
<rodney.polly@ky.gov>

07/07/2009 03:12 PM

cc

bcc

Subject FWw:

ERT has contacted EPT and informed them we consider them responsible and have directed them to
respond. | am waiting on a call back to inform me of their intentions.

From: Goss, Michael (EEC)

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 12:20 PM

To: Polly, Rodney (EEC)

Cc: Scott, Eric (EEC); Francis, Robert (EEC); Hudson, Valerie (EEC)
Subject:

Rodney,

Here is what we have so far. All four samples that we ran for Glycol show peaks at the same
retention time. This chromatogram shows that the Pond, Man-hole, Emerson Sumps have
characteristics that match. Is this Hexylene Glycol? We have to run a standard to be sure and
the vendor can not get it to us until tomorrow.

Meanwhile...we will continue to work on this incident in the other areas. Hopefully we can
show agreement in all of the tests that we run.

Michael C. Goss

Laboratory Branch Manager

Environmental Services Branch

Division of Environmental Program Support
100 Sower Blvd. Suite 104

(502) 564-6120

(502) 564-8930 Fax
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